Tretow-Schmitz, Jean

From: Arlene K. Welcher [artfulescapesmadison@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 12:01 PM

To: licensing

Subject: Pulling Liquor App

Greetings City Clerk & Staff:
This email is to inform you that I, Arlene Welcher, Owner of Artful Escapes, LLC, is withdrawing our Class B

Beer and Liquor license application that was submitted on July 29, 2013. Application # LICLIB-2013-00645.

Sincerely,
Arlene Welcher, Owner
Artful Escapes, LLC




